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	Dear all Essex & Herts members
Having lately returned from a very enjoyable (If wet and windy) Away Weekend in West Sussex it's now time to start planning for next year.
Our Away Weekend in 2021 is a 3-night stay at Freshwater Bay on the Isle of Wight. The dates are Friday 29th October to Monday 1st November with one half day and 2 full days walking available. The approximate cost is £215 per person. This is quite a bit cheaper than other HF Houses and will help to offset the cost of the ferry. The deposit of £75 is payable by mid-December.
The number of rooms available is limited, so if you would like to take part please email me asap. If you require a single room and this is not available, please let me know if you would be willing to share.
Hoping to hear from you.
Best wishes
Rita Williams (Walk Secretary)
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